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* PRESS RELEASE * 

 
Proponents Meet Signature Requirements to Hold a Recall Election 

in the Fontana Unified School District  
 

The San Bernardino County Elections Office announced today that proponents of two petitions to recall 
Fontana Unified School District Board Members Sophia Green and Leticia Garcia have submitted a 
sufficient number of valid signatures to qualify for a recall election. 
 
The Elections Office completed the certification process as required by law, and the mandated random 
check of 5 percent of the signatures gathered exceeded the 110 percent validity rate required for 
certification.  A minimum of 7,905 signatures on each petition were needed for certification. 
 
The Elections Office will provide the Certificate of Sufficiency to the Fontana Unified School District 
today and it is expected to be presented to the district’s board at it’s next board meeting.  The board must 
issue an order stating that an election will be held to determine whether or not the board members named 
in the petition shall be recalled.  
 
 


